

8 NE 48th Street | Oklahoma City, OK 73105 | 405-633-1008

www.thesavvylandlordbook.com | info@thesavvylandlordbook.com

Dear Resident,

We at PROPERTY MANAGEMENT would like to welcome you to your new home. We make sure all of our properties are pest free prior to a new tenant's arrival. We do not spray the properties throughout the course of the year. It is your responsibility to maintain a clean dwelling to keep the property pest free. We are excited you have chosen PROPERTY MANAGEMENT for your housing needs and hope you enjoy your new home.

Thank you,

Property Manager

PEST LETTER